
Ref:  Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labeling - Palm Oil) Bill 2009 
  
 
I support the mandatory labelling of palm oil on products that I buy because I deserve 
the right to choose. 
I should be able to  choose  products that do not  contain palm oil.  At the moment I can 
not do this because Palm Oil is not listed separately on the packaging on products that I 
purchase for my family.  I want the freedom of choice and I believe this is a legitimate 
request. 
  
I feel saddened about the loss of habitat of the orangutan and  Palm Oil production is the 
major cause of their destruction.   
  
   
Please accept this submission on behalf of the orangutan before they are all extinct. 
  
  
  

Sharon Jewell 
  


